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Sent: 10 August 2012 09:43 
To: css 

Subject: Financial information consultation 

 

In response to your consultation issued on 13 july 2012, RWE npower has the following comment:  

 

We support the proposal to allow reconciliation to published group accounts.  

 

regards  

David Mannering  
Director of Economic Regulation 


